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This bill modifies drug and alcohol testing requirements for type III vehicle operators under a provision 

that allows driving the vehicle without a commercial driver’s license.  The change establishes that a 

person who undergoes drug and alcohol testing following federal transportation procedures is not 

subject to testing following procedures in state statutes. 


